
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: August 11, 2020 

RE: Change Order No. 2 (Final) to Contract No. 20-08 - Salmon Ladder 
Viewing Platform, PK Builders 

At its meeting of April 2, 2020, the City Council adopted a motion accepting the bid 
of PK Builders in the amount of $152,800 for Contract No. 20-08, Salmon Ladder Viewing 
Platform. The motion adopted by the City Council also established a ten percent 
contingency in the amount of $15,280, bringing the total project cost to $168,080. 

At its meeting of May 7, 2020, the City Council adopted a motion approving Change 
Order No. 1 to Contract No. 20-08, which extended the contract completion date from 
June 8, 2020 to July 17, 2020. No cost was associated with Change Order No. 1. 

 Attached for City Council review is Change Order No. 2 (Final) to Contract No. 20-
08 in the amount of $1,512. The rationale for the change order is detailed in the attached 
transmittal memorandum from Project Inspector/EIT Karlee Miller and requires no 
elaboration on the part of my office. I concur with the Project Inspector/EIT’s 
recommendation. 

Public Works Director Mark Hilson will attend the City Council meeting of August 
20, 2020, in order to address any questions and/or concerns that Councilmembers may 
have. 

A motion has been prepared for City Council consideration. 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended the City Council adopt the motion approving Change Order No. 
2 (Final) in the amount of $1,512 to Contract No. 20-08, Salmon Ladder Viewing Platform, 
between the City and PK Builders, bringing the total contract amount to $154,312; 
authorizing funding from the Tourism and Economic Development’s Downtown Visitor 
Amenities capital account; and directing the City Manager to execute the change order on 
behalf of the City Council.  
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Recommended Motion: I move the City Council approve Change Order No. 2 (Final) in 
the amount of $1,512 to Contract No. 20-08, Salmon Ladder Viewing Platform, between 
the City and PK Builders, bringing the total contract amount to $154,312; authorize funding 
from the Tourism and Economic Development’s Downtown Visitor Amenities capital 
account; and direct the City Manager to execute the change order on behalf of the City 
Council.  
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